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5/6 Market Day- Donations 

Dear Families, 

5/6 students are working hard to create businesses to run at Market Day. Market Day will take 
place on Friday 29th November (Week 7) at school. This is our main fundraiser for graduation and 
Year 6 gift to the school. 

Students are currently organising requirements for their stalls. Some students have been asking 
parents for materials and equipment; this is not an expectation and should not exceed about $10 
per person. The ‘Mereki Bank’ can also assist groups in a business loan that will be repaid from 
Market Day takings. However, there are a few stalls for which students have identified the need 
for donations outside of what the budget allows. 

If you are able, Year 5/6 would appreciate any donations of the following by Friday Week 7: 

• Family-sized blocks of chocolate (nut-free) 
• Store-bought baked goods (eg- packets of lamingtons, cupcakes, slice. If homemade, please 

provide a list of ingredients and ensure these are nut-free) 

Our Bakery Stall have asked for any baked goods to be brought to school on Thursday 28th 
November, to stay as fresh as possible. All other donations are welcome anytime. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or concerns. 

Kind regards 

The 5/6 Team 

 

 


